Your address

Date

Phillip Rollock
Corporate Secretary
TIAA-CREF
730 Third Avenue
New York, New York  10017-3206

RE:  CREF-SOCIAL CHOICE holdings in health insurance companies

Dear Mr. Rollock:

I am writing as a shareholder participant in CREF-Social Choice.  It has come to my attention that this fund, which is labeled “socially responsible,” has holdings in U.S. health insurance companies, namely Aetna, Cigna, Coventry Health Care, Humana, and Wellpoint.  
Given the well-documented history of unethical behavior and abuses perpetrated by this industry, causing undue harm and premature death to countless Americans, I am declaring my full support for divestment from any and all private health insurance companies in CREF-Social Choice.  
Thank you for your attention to this very important matter.  I await your response.

Sincerely,

